
- 1  - 

FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 165        4/21/2015 

ADVISORY NO. 165 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 
 
 
TOPIC: SPINE TREATMENT GUIDELINE 
 
 
 TWCC has announced that if you received a copy of the Spine Treatment Guideline 
(which is effective June 1, 1995) prior to April 24, 1995, the guideline was not complete and has 
been revised.   
 
 Discard any copies you received prior to April 24, 1995 and reorder through the TWCC 
Publications office.  The phone number is (512) 448-7978.  The Commission is charging $16.84 
for this publication. 


